

November 24, 2015

Middle PA Chapter of Meeting Professionals Int'l P.O. Box 914 Hershey, PA 17033

Dear Middle PA Chapter of Meeting Professionals Int'l:

Thank you for your generous donation of journals, coloring books, games and cards (\$30.00 value) to *Caitlin's Smiles*. Your donation was received on 11/23/2015. Your gift will allow us to put smiles on the faces of children in hospitals and specialty pediatric clinics across the region.

What a difference a smile makes. For children plagued with serious illnesses, a reason to smile makes the pain and agony fade away...at least for a little while. For Caitlin, glitter and glue was a miracle cure and as she let her artistic juices flow, she found herself far away from the painful day-to-day fight for her life.

Caitlin was four when doctors found a brain tumor. Over the next three years, Caitlin would receive many surgeries and treatments to try and help her small body fight the fight of her life. Sadly, at age seven, Caitlin lost her battle. Through the pain and sacrifice, Caitlin smiled as she focused on creating her beautiful masterpieces for others. What she didn't know at the time was that she was sharing much more.

Since 2004, *Caitlin's Smiles* has been putting smiles on the faces of children facing chronic or life threatening conditions by encouraging them to focus on creative arts activities. Last year, Caitlin's Smiles distributed crafts to over 160,000 children in hospitals.

Losing my daughter, Caitlin, was something I will never recover from, but I can and will continue to put smiles on the faces of kids as they fight their own battle. With your help we can keep smiles on the faces of children suffering from chronic or life threatening conditions. Thank you for your support.

Thanks for the support,

Sincerely,

Cheryl Hornung

Founder

To comply with the IRS requirements regarding charitable donations, we affirm that no goods or services have been provided to you, in whole or in part, in consideration for your contribution. Caitlin's Smiles is a 501(c)3 organization as determined by the Internal Revenue Service. Gifts are tax-deductible.